East Kingston Planning Board Meeting
June 15, 1988

Members present: R. Smith, Sr. Attorney S. La Pointe
M. Keddy Bldg Inspector J. Conti
K. George
R. Donald

meeting convened @ 8:0@ pm

I. Frank Wilson of FMR presented a soil survey map for subdivi-

sion as requested by the Board. Septic systems were checked by
both the State and Town and found to be acceptable. Subdivision
was approved for Becker property only. Mr. Wilson was informed

that the plat for the Whatmough property would not be signed un-
til the existing barn is removed and the sight meets zoning
requirements.

II. Subdivision for Frank and Barbara Colanton, as presented by
Charles Grant, was approved.

ITI. Robert Hart submitted an application for subdivision. Ap-
proval will not be granted until Mr. Hart meets the following
requiremets: Driveray is to be completed

High intensity survey to be specified, and

Mike Zikowski is added as an abutter.

IV. Karen McGinley, represented The University of New Hampshire,
submitted plans for the subdivison of 67 acres. The subdivision
was disapproved as presented. The Board informed Miss McGinley
that UNH needs to do the following: Show boundary adjustments on
maps, map numbers, and reduce the number of subdivisions applied
for.

Meeting adjourned @1@:55 pm



